

## Spalding Parish Church of England Day School

20th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

**Re: Strike Action** 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am sure you will be aware from recent media reports that the NEU have declared strike action which will take place on the dates listed below.

Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> February Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> March Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> March

I am writing to give you as much notice as possible of the likely impact of the action on Spalding Parish CE Day School. While the planned action is because of a national dispute between the unions and the government, and not Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust, it is important that we respond accordingly.

Whilst staff do not have to tell us if they intend to strike, we are asking for as much reasonable notice as possible. The Senior Leadership Team at Spalding Parish has been working closely with staff to plan for the day. At this stage, we are not yet sure of the potential impact but will communicate as much as we can, as soon as we can.

If you have any questions or concerns about the arrangements outlined above, please speak to myself or Emily Hill in the first instance. As ever, thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards,

Diane Mulley Head Teacher



